
 

 

    

05.01.23 
Reception – Overview Spring 1  

 
Dear Parents, 
 
Welcome back! We hope you have had a wonderful Christmas holiday and are 
looking forward to the Spring term. We would also like to take the opportunity to 
thank you for your kind cards and gifts at the end of Autumn term. 
 
Our topic for this term is ‘Everyone Needs a Hero’. During the first half-term we will 
explore ‘goodies’ and ‘baddies’ in our Talk4Writing story, ‘The Three Billy Goats 
Gruff’.  After half-term we will explore local superheroes that help in our 
community. If you work as a local superhero (or know someone who does) and 
would like to talk to the class about your work, please let us know!  
 
As part of our class story, we will design and build our own bridge out of recycled 
materials. We would really appreciate any donations of junk modelling, please send 
these in over the next week. 
 
As part of our Geography focus we will plan our own route of the local area using 
Google Earth. We will send information nearer the time. 
 
Thank you for your continued support with your child’s learning at home, we find 
regular support at home helps your child to make the most progress. We encourage 
opportunities to read regularly (home readers from school and story books), write 
for fun (e.g. shopping lists/birthday cards) and daily short-bursts on Doodle Maths. 
 

We are looking forward to an exciting and busy Spring term with you and your child, 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
The Reception Team 
 


